Psychology Club Minutes

March 29, 2011

T Dr. Wiley stopped by and discussed the 1/0 program here at VSU,

o More information can be found on the website
http://www.valdosta.edu/coe/psychology/io/index.shtml

1 GPS applications for anyone attending are due by April 7™ GPS is scheduled
for April 30™ at Georgia Southern University. The registration form can be
found on the following website, it should be printed and turned in to Dr.
Talor or bring it to the psych club meeting.

o http://www.valdosta.edu/coe/psychology/GPS.shtml

o The registration is $20 for students and if signed up in groups of four
there will be a 15% discount. If you would like to take advantage of
this please bring your registration form and payment to the next
psych club meeting.

o If you will not be able to attend the meeting, but would like to go to
GPS please email me at niricketts@valdosta.edu or see Dr. Talor to
sign up.

I Progressive dinner has been cancelled for April 2" Information will be
available at a later date for a rescheduled date. Sorry for any
inconvenience.

1 The Wasieleski’s will be hosting a game night on April 8". Signup




o If you would like to be part of this



